
The Robert Drake Primary School  

Online Safety Update - October Newsletter 2022 

Welcome to the first Online Safety Newsletter. Each newsletter will include information about what the 

pupils have been learning and examples of their work. There will also be updates and advice about apps 

and parental controls. 

It has been lovely to walk around the school and speak to pupils about their learning and they have 

demonstrated great maturity when talking about online safety.  I was particularly proud of a group of 

pupils who, at every opportunity, have come up and spoken to me about the SMART rules and how they 

keep themselves safe when online.  

I recently looked through an Ofcom report about children and parents' media use and their attitudes 

towards it. I wanted to share the following statistic with you which I found to be concerning and thought 

provoking: 

By the age of 11, 1 in 3 children have seen something online that has worried or upset them. 

The staff discuss different strategies with the pupils about how to address worrying and upsetting 

content, including speaking to an adult. I have included some helpful links below on how to set up 

parental controls.  

 

You can also find out information by visiting the Online Safety page on the school website:  

https://robertdrake.co.uk/about-us/e-safety 

 

Regards 

Mr Chaplin 

https://robertdrake.co.uk/about-us/e-safety


 

A Focus On.... 

Early Years 

 



The pupils in Early Years have recently made their first visit to the computer suite. While they were in 

there, they used the computers for the first time and got to practise using a mouse and keyboard. In the 

picture, Mrs Beck is working with Marnie to develop her mouse control. 

Year 1 and Year 2 

 

In Year 1 and 2, the pupils have been creating posters about online safety and the SMART rules. Well 

done to Sophie for creating this poster! 

Year 3 and Year 4 



 

The pupils in Year 3 and 4 have written their own rules for being safe online and looked at some different 

scenarios. Well done to Harriet for these rules and pieces of advice! 

Year 5 and 6 



 

In Years 5 and 6, the pupils have been learning about the CEOP button and how to report content that 

might upset them. Well done to Grace for this piece of work.  

 

You can find out more about the CEOP button by visiting:  

CEOP 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre


Parental Controls 

 

Did you know? 

• More than nine in ten parents of 5-15s who use parental control software consider it useful 

Ofcom 

 

Internet Matters provide lots of information on how to set up parental controls on your child's device: 

Click Here 

They also provide a useful checklist: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/


 

You can also speak to your internet provider: 

Sky 

Virgin Media 

BT 

https://www.sky.com/help/articles/sky-broadband-shield-start
https://www.virginmedia.com/broadband/parental-control
https://www.bt.com/help/security/how-to-keep-your-family-safe-online-with-bt-parental-controls-an


 

An overview of other companies can be found by clicking here. 

Common Sense Media 

Unsure if a movie, app or game is suitable for your child? Have a look at Common Sense Media 

Common Sense Media provides information about a range of different media. They also include parent 

and child reviews and suggested age ratings. You are able to view three different types of media for free. 

Age Ratings 

Did you know... 

Most social media platforms (e.g. TikTok, Snapchat, Instagram) state their age rating as 13+. This is 

because US data laws dictate that below this age, children must have a parent’s or guardian’s permission 

to sign up.  

You can find  more about age ratings by visiting: Parent Zone 

Digiduck 

The UK Safer Internet Centre have produced a short story aimed at children between 3 and 7. The story 

follows the adventures of Digiduck and focuses different areas of online safety.  

 

Digiduck and the Magic Castle 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/broadband-mobile/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/
https://shorturl.at/dEHLY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5yDIXpYrGhg
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